
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

October 15, 2021 

Dear Valued Provider, 

Aetna Better Health® of Illinois would like to ensure that Providers are familiar with the Check 
Run Schedule as it relates to the upcoming Holiday Season (Thanksgiving/Christmas/New Year).  

Please note the timeline(s) as outlined below: 

Week of the Thanksgiving Holiday 
 
•   
• 

 
 

There will be no Wednesday check run the week of the Thanksgiving Holiday.
All check runs will be executed on 11/26/21 (Friday), with a paid date of 11/30/21 
(Tuesday).   

Week of the Christmas Holiday 
 
•  
• 

• 
 
 

There will be no Wednesday check run the week of the Christmas Holiday. 
All check runs will be executed on 12/23/21 (Thursday), with a paid date of 12/28/21 
(Tuesday).  
There will be no check runs on 12/24/21 (Friday) due to the Holiday. 

Week of the New Year’s Holiday 
 
• 

• 

 
 
 
 

 
 

All check runs will be executed on 12/30/21 (Thursday), with a paid date of 1/4/22 
(Tuesday).  
There will be no check runs on 12/31/21 (Friday) due to the Holiday. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Aetna Better Health® of Illinois 
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